
Our restaurant owners and local business owners are suffering Income, goodwill and employment offering opportunities from the 
restrictions placed upon them Unnecessarily due to misinformation and false reporting of Covid case numbers. The state of Oregon 
has concluded that our business owners are incapable of implementing safe distancing and masking regulations on a local level to 
operate limited dine-in services and alcohol sales.  This is absurd and unacceptable. Not only has this action been a detriment to 
our local business economy, it has also affected the state of Oregon’s business tax revenue. Akin to throwing the baby out with the 
bath water!


